QUESTION of the MONTH

WHAT WAS THE FIRST YEAR THE GRANDE
MODEL MUSTANG WAS AVATLABLE?

The first two members who
correctly answer our guestion

of the month will receive a
Mustang Club of America T-Shirt.
These answers are to be submitted
on a postcard {noting on this card
alsce your shirt size)} and mail to
the National Headquarters, P.O.
Box 447, Lithonia, Georgia 30058.

DECEMBER QUESTION OF THE MONTH:

WHAT WAS THE FIRST YEAR SHOULDER
HARNESSES WERE STANDARD ON A MUSTANG?
1968

Correct Answer:
Winners: Richard Martin
Medford, New York

Deborah A. Martin

Lake Ronkonkoma, New York

FROM OUR PRESIDENT

Hope this month finds all of you in
good health and ready to start the
New Year off with a bang!

I would like to notify all people who
are planning to attend the Eastern
National Meet in Chattanooga, that the
Headguarters have been changed from
the Quality Inn to the Ramada Inn
East Ridge; Chattancoga, Tennessee.
While on the subject of the Eastern
National Meet, Sue and I attended the
Scenic City Regional Group's Christmas
Party and while there toured the show
site. There is plenty of room for

the show and swap meet and from the
work put in by these members, this is
going to be one fantastic show. Do
yourself and them a favor and submit
your entries in advance. We certainly
enjoyed the hospitality and fine
dinner provided to us at this heliday
gathering. Wish we were closer to
more of you so that we could get to-
gether more often.

The Mustang Club of America has been
"computerized". Your newsletter and
renewal cards will now be "spit out”
by a computer (we hope). This will
enable us to furnish all regional
groups and all future regional groups
with a printout of all members in
their area. If your name or address
1s misspelled, please send a correc-
tion to the National Headquarters.

I would like to announce that we have
three new regional groups. They are
as follows:

The Central South Carolina Regional

Group; ¢/o DeKay Moore, Jr.

3306 Montcrest Rd., Columbia, S.C.
29210

Southern Illinois Mustang Assoc.
¢/c Bill Camp, 2510 Bloomfield,
Alton, Illinois 62002

First Pennsylvania Regﬁonal Group
¢/o W, J. Manson, II, 52C Bethle-
hem Pike, Philadelphia, Pa. 19118.

Glad to have all of you.

If you will notice Page 3, you will
see your national board of directors
members for the year, 1979. The
officers elected by the board of di-
rectors for the year 1979 are as
follows:

Jim 0sborn, President

George White, Viece President

Wally Greenfield, Secretary

Bill Koivu, Treasurer

Denny Arrington, Chairman of the
Board of Directors

We still have not received from all
regional groups their member to the
National Board of Directors and their
1979 mailing addresses. This, we must
have immediatelyt

The 1979 Mustang Club of America judg-
ing rules are being printed in the
December, January and February issues
of The Mustang Times. They are also
available in a Rules Booklet, which

is available from the Naticnal Head-
quarters for $1.50 postpaid. The 1979
Roster of Members will be sent out to
you approximately the end of January.

We solicit you for articles or tech-
nical information to be published in

¥ The Mustang Times.



